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I hope you are all safe and well. Much love, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

  

Dates: 

Week Beginning 29th June ~ Other Year group visits commence 

Friday 3rd July ~ End of Year Reports to be emailed home. 

Tuesday 7th July ~ Got to Dance 2020 awards via Zoom. 

Wednesday 8th July ~ Voice and Musician of the Year awards via Zoom. 

Wednesday 15th July ~ Deadline for Head Boy/Girl applications 

Friday 17th July ~ Last day in school for Ducklings, Years 1,2,3,4,5&6 and Key Worker group. 

Monday 20th July ~ End of Year Awards via Zoom.  Last day for Little Chicks before the summer holidays. 

This week has marked the start of the return to normal life at school with pupils  in our Little Chicks, Duckling Classes, Year One and Year Six coming back.  I 

have to admit to shedding a few tears of joy at seeing the children arriving.  Our Key Worker’s children have been tremendous throughout this whole period 

and I am incredibly proud of how resiliant they have been however, I can see they have been much happier with more children back in school. 

We therefore have seen there is value in having the children being back in school alongside some of their peers and would like to invite the other year 

groups to attend an hour long session to be with their teacher and a few of their other friends. Due to the arrangements in school to maintain social 

distancing and good hygiene we have one classroom that will be available for use from 15:30-16:30.  We have allocated days to groups of children and 

invite them to access school using the infant gate no earlier than 15:20 and leave via the infant gate at 16:30.  There will be markings on the ground to help 

the children keep spaced apart as they enter school and wash their hands.  Please see the timetable below:   
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Monday 29th June 
Owls Group 1 

Tuesday 30th June 
Owls Group 2 

Wednesday 1st July 
Owls Group 3 

Thursday 2nd July 
Doves Group 1 

Friday 3rd July 
Doves Group 2 
 
 

Monday 6th July 
Doves Group 3 
 
 

Tuesday 7th July 
Kestrels Group 1 

Wednesday 8th July 
Kestrels Group 2 

Thursday 9th July 
Kestrels Group 3 

Friday 10th July 
Year 5 Hawks 
 

Monday 13th July 
Year 5 Falcons 
 
 

Tuesday 14th July 
Year 5 Eagles 

Wednesday 15th July 
Year 2 Robins 

Thursday 16th July 
Year 2 Herons 

Friday 17th July 
Year 2 Parrots 

 

Children in Owls, Doves and Kestrels have been split into groups of 10 and will receive an email that details the day they are to attend.  We really hope that 

you will send your child in as we cannot emphasise more the positive impact we have witnessed with those that have been in school already.  We ask that if 

you wish your child to participate that they come wearing their uniform. 

This year our end of year reports will comment on your child’s work from September to March and will reference what they were on track to achieve. We 

are sorry that they are to be emailed to you and therefore not signed by me but I have read them all and am pleased with how the children were 

progressing and attaining.If you have any queries regarding any aspect of the reports we ask that rather than make an appointment that you email either 

myself of your child’s classteacher.  Now the teachers are in school full time they are not able to respond to emails and blogs as they did when working 

from home and we therefore would appreciate if all correspondence is sent within the hours of the working week rather than over a weekend or evening.   

There are three weeks left of our summer term with the last day for children being in school being the 17th July.  This is so that we can hold our usual award 

assemblies on the 20th for our Carleton Codes and Stars of the Year along with announcing our new Head Boy and Head Girl along with the Deputies.  

However, unlike normal, this assembly is to be staggered and will be remote via Zoom so that all the children can be involved.  We really want each child in 

every class to be part of this and so have set times where this is to take place.  The teachers will all put the information on their home learning for you to 

register.  This information will be available during the week beginnning the 13th July.  Below are the times for each class: 
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Monday 20th July 

End of Year Awards Via Zoom 

9am ~ Eagles, 9:30am ~ Brown Ducklings Yellow Ducklings, 10am ~ Falcons Hawks, 10:30am ~ Parrots, 11:00am ~ Herons, 

11:30am ~ Robins, 1pm ~ Doves, 1:30pm ~  Kestrels, 2pm ~ Owls 

We have managed to provide care for our Key Worker’s children since March without any break, ensuring that home learning has been prepared each week 
too.  School officially closes on the 20th July and I hope you will agree that we need a break to switch off and spend some time with our own families. We 
need some vital respite to be ready for September when hopefully we all will be back in.  I am trying to arrange a summer camp for the key worker children 
with Fleetwood Town.  Due to the current circumstances, should such provision be available it will be purely for Key Workers and will run differently to 
holiday clubs in the past.  I cannot yet confirm that this is a certainty nor provide any further details however, I have asked that I hear from them every 
Friday with an update on their intentions. 
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